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From:   Stewart, Sarah
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 2:14 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: HB 498, HB 592, HB 683, HB660

From: Caswell, Taylor <Taylor.Caswell@livefree.nh.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 7:32 PM 
To: KLQuarrier < > 
Subject: Re: HB 498, HB 592, HB 683, HB660

Good evening and thank you for your message.  

Issues related to road access for OHRVs are typically handled by the Department of Natural and 
Cultural Resources.  

I have forwarded your message to Commissioner Stewart.  

Best regards
Taylor Caswell.

 
From: KLQuarrier < > 
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 2:35:00 PM 
To: Caswell, Taylor 
Subject: Re: HB 498, HB 592, HB 683, HB660 
 
We live in south western New Hampshire and the OHRV tourist industry hasn't reached us yet. We have a neighbor 
who uses OHRVs as part of his sugar operation and we are all for them being used as farm tools and on private land 
with permission, however we are worried about the spread of OHRV tourism on any roads and would want local 
hearings and input if anyone tried to set up OHRV tourism in our area. We are also on the snowmobile Corridor 5, 
and while we are okay with them for the short snowmobile season, it would adversely affect our quality of life to 
have groups of OHRVs speeding through the Corridor all seasons of the year. Our understanding of these bills is 
that they strike a balance between landowners ability to use OHRVs and community rights and we would love your 
support on them. 
 
Thanks 
Keith and Leslie Quarrier 
Acworth, NH




